Monday News – From Mrs. Hunt, October 28, 2013
Parents, please read the following:
***Thank you for your excellent attendance at Parent Teacher Conferences. Several students will take home an Honor Role Certificate today and others are encouraged to continue to work hard toward this worthwhile academic goal. Also, thank you for using Sign-up Genius for your conference appointments. It worked very smoothly and efficiently for all grade levels.
***Thank you to the parents of our Second Grade Students for a delicious faculty/staff lunch served during the Parent Teacher Conferences week. It was welcome nourishment for those long days.
***Halloween activities and times for Thursday, October 31, 2013:
1. Students are invited to wear a free dress top and free dress bottoms for school in support of Huntsman Cancer Research and Hospital. ($2.00 top -$2.00 bottom)  Students may wear a holiday or spirit top and casual bottoms.
2. Students may change into Halloween costumes starting at 1:45 p.m. Students are NOT allowed to wear costumes with blood or gore designs, face masks or to carry weapons. Costumes must be modest and appropriate for a Catholic School setting.
3. Classroom Halloween activities will take place from 2:00 p.m. to 2:45 p.m. Please provide healthy simple snacks for the students.
4. The all school Halloween Parade will start at 2:45 p.m. Weather permitting, students will parade out the north west doors, around the north grass area and parking lot, and then back inside for dismissal. 
5. Please try to park down the block and keep the area around the West door open for the parade.
***Coach James Cordova from Judge High School has asked all Cosgriff Students to wear red & gold and attend the Friday, November 1, 2013, 5:00 p.m. game at Judge Memorial High School Football field to cheer on the Bulldogs in the first round of the State playoffs.
***Change of date - St. Ambrose/Cosgriff School/Para Basketball Coach’s Meeting has been moved to Sunday November 3, 2013 7:00 p.m. in the school Library. Mr. Brett Allen will notify all persons selected to coach basketball and invite them to the meeting.
***Teton Science Summer Camp Information Night; Fourth through sixth grade students and parents are asked to attend an information meeting on November 6, 2013 7:00 p.m. in the Social Center.
 ***The Cosgriff Board Meeting is Wednesday, October 30, 2013, in the school Library.
***Thank you to all families who supported the Fresh Market HSA day. Many families purchased groceries to help Cosgriff School obtain reward points. Click on the following link Fresh-Market to sign up for your Fresh Market point card.
***Please share your Halloween candy with our Military Troops – Drop off your extra candy to Mrs. Brown in the Third Grade Classroom.
Thank you, Mrs. Hunt

